Positive Changes

Thanks to a recent survey around the school we have found out that students have really enjoyed the change in behaviour in and around the school, since the new head. Some say:

Charlie, Y8 said:

"I understand what to do in lessons more because of Core, Extend, Challenge and Super Challenge."

Emily, Y11 commented:

"Core, Extend, Challenge, Super Challenge makes it easy to understand individual aims."

Molly, Y11 said:

"Students are not being pushed on the stairs."

Ellie, Y7 told us:

"Behaviour is being dealt with quicker because of consequences."

Sophie, Y8 Commented:

"Lessons are a lot calmer."

Jack, Y9 said:

"Pupils who are not following rules are now being excluded."

Megan, Y8 Replied:

"Movement around the school is calmer."

Finally as part of our survey, we decided to get a few comments from staff on positive changes they have seen since January. We'll bring you more in our online newsletter in May but for now:

Mrs Whittington said:

"I believe the behaviour has much improved due to the introduction of extended hours in Consequences. Lining up in the yard helps the students enter the building in a orderly manner."

Miss Abernathy commented:

"Lots of improvements in behaviour and attitude from students towards staff and each other. It's also really nice to see students looking smart and having pride in their appearance."



Miss Sinclair told us:

"Behaviour in lesson has improved."